
Dear Students
The threat from Corona Virus pandemic has been looming large over us
like the Sword of Damocles. In this hour of world-wide crisis, the school
wishes for you the best of your health and safety. Your well-being is the
school's concern.
In this regard, the school is issuing the following advisory to all the
students to strictly adhere to, to tide over this pandemic.
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